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January 26, 2010

Beverly Hills Law Associates
9461 Charleville Blvd PMB #613
Beverly Hills, CA 90212-3017

Dear Friends:

On behalf of the Board of Governors, the staff and especially the children of
Shriners Hospital for Children, Los Angeles, we would like to take this
opportunity to thank you for the 150 Hemgs given directly to patients.

Please extend our appreciation to any and all who may have been instrumental
in making this donation possible. The children are very grateful and will benefit
greatly from your kindness.

In accordance with the IRS rules, we confirm that you have received no goods or
services in exchange for your gift.

Together we join in wishing you on-going success in all your very worthwhile
endeavors.

Sincerely,

CQWJMKM /@/

Jon Dellaria .Jr.
Corporate Director of Special Projects
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m Shriners Hospitals Los Angeles
for Children Pediatric Specialty Care

Orhopaedics
Burn Reconstruclion
Cleft Lip & Palale

March 9, 2010

Dear Angelica M. Leon:

On behalf of the patients and stafl, I would like to thank you and Beverly Hills Law Associates
for visiting us at Shriners Hospitals for Children — Los Angeles on Tuesday December 22, 2009.
The patients and families loved the gifts and slippers, Thank you to all those who donated money
and time to make this holiday so special to the patients here at Shriners Hospital for Children-
Los Angeles.

As you know, at Shriners Hospitals we specialize in treating patients with burn scars, orthopedic
conditions and limb deficiencies completely free of charge. Personal visits, special events and
programs such as yours encourage our staff and nurture our patients to grow and heal.

We encourage you to visit again in the future. If you have any questions or would like schedule
another visit, please contact me at 213-388-3151 or via e-mail at mpereyra@shrinenet.org. Again
on behalf of Shriners Hospitals for Children and the Child Life & Recreation Therapy
department, thank you for your visit!

Sincerely,

Ny %ﬁjw
ayra-Pereyra

Public Relations Department

Shriners Hospital for Children-Los Angeles
213-368-3379

mpereyra@shrinenet.org

Shriners Hospitals for Children-Los Angeles
3160 Geneva Strest
Los Angeles, CA 90020
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